
Congratulations! 

It is my great pleasure to offer you admission to the University of Guelph for fall 2024!

As a University of Guelph student, you will join one of Canada's top universities. You 
will be taught by award-winning faculty, and you will learn alongside students like you 
who are recognized for the excellence of their achievements in research, academic 
work and community service.

The University of Guelph is known for providing volunteer and leadership 
opportunities that develop the whole student and for instilling lifelong skills that allow 
you to adapt to an ever-changing world. By choosing U of G, you are joining a 
community recognized internationally for excellence in academic innovation and 
research discovery. During your time at the University, you will engage in lively, 
thought-provoking discussions with instructors and peers, and you will find friends and 
mentors who will be rooting for your success and helping you grow well past 
graduation.  

We invite you to connect with us to learn more about what it means to be a University 
of Guelph Gryphon. Speak with current students, schedule a one-on-one conversation 
with a staff member, and experience many campus highlights by booking an in-person 
or virtual campus tour. You can do all that and more by visiting 
admission.uoguelph.ca/connect-with-us. 

Come find your place at the University of Guelph and be part of our shared purpose to 
Improve Life! 

I wish you every success in your studies and look forward to welcoming you to the 
University of Guelph in September. 

Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte A.B. Yates 
President and Vice-Chancellor 
University of Guelph 

50 Stone Road East
Guelph, Ontario, Canada N1G 2W1
uoguelph.ca


